
P/23/090/TWA – Holy Vale 
- The trees here are those identified in Row D. These are now exceptionally tall and need 

pollarding to reduce the risk of them falling, and to allow more light into the surrounding 
area. As identified in the report written by Matthew Rogers, there is a need to pollard 
Elms to help increase their growth.  

- At Holy Vale, the only trees which were pollarded in 2017 were the trees located on Row 
C. I expect there was a combination of lacking contractor availability and the Agricultural 
Grant that the tenant had applied for to undertake the works both contributed to the 
need for this to be done now. 

 
Previous application for consent to carry out works on trees P/17/003. 
 
Holy Vale Tree Survey 2017 

https://www.scilly.gov.uk/planning-application/planning-application-p17003
https://www.scilly.gov.uk/sites/default/files/planning-apps/planning-application-p/17/003/P-17-003%20Tree%20Survey.pdf

